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As part of the scientific program of the V International Conference FOR THE BALANCE OF 

THE WORLD, to be held in Havana from January 24th to 28th, 2023, organized by the José 

Martí Project for World Solidarity, delegates to this event will also be able to participate in 

the Workshop “Libraries as transforming agents towards a better world”. 

 

The main themes are: 

 

• Libraries and their experiences derived from the COVID-19 pandemic. 

• Libraries and their contribution to sustainable development and the formation of cultured 

and harmonic citizens. 

• Libraries: cathedrals of civilizations, experiences in its preservation. 

 

Participation in the Workshop includes the modalities of speaker and/or participant without 

written paper. In any of the two statuses, the person will be considered a DELEGATE and will 

receive a diploma from the Organizing Committee of the V International Conference with the 

corresponding academic credits, according to international standards. 

 

The official languages of the event are: Spanish, English and Portuguese. There will be 

simultaneous translation in plenary. 

 

The participants in the Workshop will be considered delegates to the V International 

Conference and will have the right to be present in all the commissions, master conferences 

and other scientific spaces of the scientific program, as well as in cultural and other parallel 

activities already planned. 

 

 

INDICATIONS FOR THE SUBMISSION OF THE PROPOSALS: 

 

The papers must be identified with: Title of the paper, data on the author and/or authors, 

and a summary of no more than 100 words in Arial 12. It must also specify if any specific 

technical support is required for its presentation. 



 

The works must be sent before November 30, 2022. 

 

At the end of the forum, the memories of the event will be published. These will be 

distributed to academic institutions around the world, will be published on the blog of the V 

Conference, and will contain the papers presented according to the requirements. 

 

Those interested can send their proposals to: 

 

Organizing Committee of the Workshop: 

Margarita Bellas mbellas@bnjm.cu  

Yolanda Núñez yolandan@bnjm.cu  

Vilma Ponce vponce@bnjm.cu  

 

With copy to: 

Organizing Committee of the V International Conference: 

hpardo2006@yahoo.es; hpardo@cubarte.cult.cu  

 

The rules and registration fees correspond to what is established in the general call for the 

conference, which we attach. 
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